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Boger, Linda

From: Cathy Unruh <Cathy.Unruh@tomcatmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 07, 2017 1:02 PM
To: Mark Woodard; Bennett, John A
Cc: Brightwell, Doug; 'Dan Hester'; 'Marilyn Weaver (marilynw@tampabay.rr.com)'; 'Martha 

Boden'; 'Stacey Hannouche (stacey@humanepinellas.org)'; 'Teri Brunton'; Frank 
Bonsack - Fifth Third (Frank.Bonsack@53.com)

Subject: Proposed revision to TNVR ordinance

Dear Mark and John, 
 
MEOW Now enthusiastically supports the proposed revision to the TNVR ordinance, eliminating the 
sunset provision.  We have worked hard over the past 30 months to accomplish as much TNVR as 
possible and have much more work to do, for which we would like to have the time and 
opportunity.  In addition, eliminating the sunset and supporting TNVR in perpetuity may serve to 
encourage other organizations to join in this endeavor, which benefits both community cats and 
citizens. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Cathy Unruh 
President 
MEOW Now Board of Directors 


